
 



NEW OPPORTUNITY! 

Dr Jocelyn Land-Murphy, a BC-licensed Naturopathic Doctor based 

primarily out of Whitehorse, will be coming to Atlin every 4-6 weeks to 

offer Naturopathic Medicine to the Atlin community. Her first clinic visit 

to Atlin was in early January, and the next clinic dates are February 23rd 

and March 23rd. Priority for appointments is given to returning 

patients, though there is one slot available for a new patient on Feb 

23rd, and two slots available on March 23rd. Initial appointments are 

60mins and include a full medical review. Clinic days are held at the 

Pew. 

 

Dr Jocelyn's clinical focus is women's health - including hormone 

balancing, fertility/pregnancy, thyroid/adrenal function, weight loss and 

digestive function, though she is comfortable treating a range of 

conditions and patients. As a BC-licensed ND with primary care rights, 

Dr Jocelyn is licensed to provide acupuncture, spinal manipulations, 

herbal medicine, IV nutrients, and nutrition/supplement advice, along 

with having full lab-rights and prescription rights in BC. Dr Jocelyn's 

services are not covered by MSP but are covered under extended 

health plans. 

 

You can learn more about Dr Jocelyn at www.terralife.ca, or you can 

email her at drjocelyn@terralife.ca to see if the clinic is a good fit for 

your health needs/goals. 


